

Mr Hein VERBRUGGEN
President
Sportaccord
MSI - Av. de Rhodanie 54
1007 Lausanne

MIES, February 21th 2012

## .sport Internet Domain Name & Policy Advisory Board

Dear Mr. Verbruggen, Dear President,

As previously discussed between Mr. Vincent GAILLARD, Sportaccord Director General, and Mr. Stéphane DESPREZ, FIM Chief Executive Officer, we wish to officially confirm that the Fédération Internationale de Motocyclisme (the FIM) fully supports the acquisition of the .sport domain name by Sportaccord.

We also wish to inform you that the FIM would like to be actively involved in the Policy Advisory Board created to enforce an appropriate protection policy regarding to the use of the various .sport domain names. For that purpose, we propose Mr. Stephane DESPREZ as FIM delegate.

Best regards,

Vito Ippolito PRESIDENT

Cc: Stephane Desprez, FIM CEO